
From:   
Sent: 24 October 2019 20:50 
To: Community Asset Transfer <communityassettransfer@glasgow.gov.uk> 
Subject: Jimmy Johnson football academy 
 
I strongly object to the proposed takeover of Cathkin park by the Jimmy Johnson football academy. I 
believe it would be disastrous for the community in Mount Florida. The area is already surrounded 
by football activities. There is Hampden. Lesser Hampden. Toryglen football centre and Holyrood 
football pitches all within a small area. The park is currently well utilised by the local community and 
would be a great loss. There is a lack of parking facilities in the park so people coming to use the 
academy would increase the burden for parking in the local area as well as traffic. Jimmy Johnson 
was a devout Socialist and I'm sure he'll be turning in his grave at the prospect of a private company 
stealing a community asset using his name. 
 
 




